Fordyce Public Schools

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT
P. O. Box 706
Fordyce, AR 71742

Phone: 870-352-3005 Fax: 870-352-7187

April 1, 2022

To whom it may concern:

Fordyce School District would like to seek a waiver of Standard for Accreditation 2-G.1 which requires that
“Each public school district shall provide gifted and talented services in accordance with the laws of the state of
Arkansas and the rules of the Division. We are seeking a waiver under Arkansas Code Annotated Ark. Code
Ann. §§6-42-103 for the remainder of the 2021-2022 school year.

Our GT teacher resigned her position with our district effective December 31, 2021. A certified replacement
has been hired for the 2022-2023 school year.

Sincerely,

Judy Hubbell, Ed. D.
Superintendent



